
Join the Oneida County AIS Team during a free Clean Boats Clean Waters 

(CBCW) watercraft inspection workshop and become a trained volunteer 

for the CBCW program.  This workshop will provide you with the tools you 

need to educate and empower boaters to prevent the spread of AIS and 

protect the waters you love! 

When:      Thursday, May 30, 2019, from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Where:     Woodruff Town Hall, 1418 First Avenue, Woodruff, WI. 

RSVP:       Call Oneida County Land & Water Conservation at 715-369-7835 
       or email sboismenue@co.oneida.wi.us 
 

Workshop presenters include:  

 Sandy Wickman, Water Resource Management Specialists, WDNR/

UWEX will present Hands-on AIS Identification and Impact on Habitats.  

 Christopher Barlett, Conservation Warden, WDNR, will present 

Conservation Wardens Perspective of AIS. 

 Stephanie Boismenue, AIS Coordinator, Oneida County Land & Water, 

will present Oops! Look What the Craft Dragged In: Boat Inspections 

from Start to Finish. 
 

For questions, contact Oneida County AIS Coordinator, Stephanie 

Boismenue, at 715-369-7835 or email  sboismenue@co.oneida.wi.us 

or visit oneidacountyais.com 


